From: Russell, Professor Elizabeth M._

Sent: 07 May 2019 12:21

To: LDP

Subject: Aberdeen City Council LDP 2022 Proposal Number B09/44
Dear City Council,

| have just seen that the above “undesirable” proposal for housing and a link road is in the Development Plan, which |
assume means that the council wishes to override the judgement and recommendation of its own Planning
Department. The prime reason for the Planning Department’s decision was the great difficulty and cost of the link road,
because of the gradient, the railway line necessitating another bridge, and the difficulties of the ground including some
flood areas.

The original decision was that the need for a link road wold depend on the effect of the AWPR on traffic volumes. As |
am sure you know, these have hugely reduced on both Westerton Rod and Station Road Pitfodels.

There is therefore absolutely no justification or need for another road and | wish to register my strong objection to the
inclusion of Proposal B09/44 in the development plan.

Yours sincerely

Elizabeth M Russell
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